
February 18, 1975 

No. 78 

STATEMENT OF 
THE HONOPABLE HENRY A. KISSINGER 

SECRETARY OF STATE 
UPON DEPARTURE FROM BONN 

FEBRUARY 16, 1975 

I·J..:: have concluded two very satisfying sessions with both the 
I-'-n~J~JO 1-Hnister and the Chancellor. The visit \11as conducted in 
;n; extremely cordial atmosphere, and there was a· complete identity 
of views on all of the subjects discussed. As far as we are con­
cerned, I can say the relations between the Federal Republic and · 
the United States have never been better, and I want to thank the 
Chancellor and the Foreign ~1inister for receiving us so cordially 
and for exchanging views so frankly. 

Thank you. 
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